
  

 

 
Monday, 15 November 2021 

To whom it may concern 

As part of the Department for Education’s School Admissions Code, schools are required to consult on 

their admission arrangements at least every 7 years. 

In line with this guidance we are consulting again with some changes to our proposed admission 

arrangements for the academic year 2023/24.  

A copy of our proposed Admission Arrangements for the Academic Year 2023/24 accompanies this letter. 

For your ease please note that there are changes to the oversubscription criteria on page 2 and in Note 

5 on page 3. These are the only changes from the current Admission Arrangements. 

The consultation period is open for 6 weeks from Monday 22nd November 2021  and any comments about 

the admission arrangements should be made in writing to the Clerk to the Board of Governors at 

clerk@hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk by Monday 3rd January 2022. 

Thank you in advance for your engagement in this consultation. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mr G Taylor Smith       
Chair of the Local Governing Body  
 
 
 
Cc: All parents at Hagley Catholic High School 
 All parents at feeder and Emmaus MAC schools 
 All local primary schools that historically feed Hagley Catholic High School 
 All local secondary schools who operate their own Admissions  
 All Local Authority Admission Authorities currently serving Hagley Catholic High School (Dudley, 

Sandwell, Worcestershire, Birmingham, Staffordshire) 
 Birmingham Diocesan Education Service 
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